
Mail scam: Electricity at Work Regula5ons (EAWR) 

HSE has received reports of le3ers being sent to organisa7ons supposedly from the EAWR 
compliance team, using HSE’s Merseyside office address in the le3erhead.  

Some organisa7ons have received follow-up le3ers serving ‘penalty no7ces’ and reques7ng 
payments. These le3ers are not related to genuine HSE compliance ac7vity. The informa7on 
used within the le3ers is all publicly available. 

If your organisa7on receives such a le3er, you may wish to report it as scam mail to Royal 
Mail. 

 

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.hse.gov.uk%2Fcontact%2Fmaps%2Fnorthwest.htm%3Futm_source=govdelivery%26utm_medium=email%26utm_campaign=guidance-push%26utm_term=msd-1%26utm_content=hs-updates-23-sep-24/1/010001921ec559bd-03374d9e-c040-45b5-80c5-80d63d15a11c-000000/_aaWTh7XPlk6Nq9U7cIntLJnATQx37fZTaTIlY_dn_c=371
https://personal.help.royalmail.com/app/answers/detail/a_id/303/~/how-to-report-scam-mail#:~:text=What%20is%20scam%20mail%3F,of%20your%20contact%20details%20fraudulently.
https://personal.help.royalmail.com/app/answers/detail/a_id/303/~/how-to-report-scam-mail#:~:text=What%20is%20scam%20mail%3F,of%20your%20contact%20details%20fraudulently.

